
  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As Year 6 are coming to the end of their journey at Uplands, we have arranged for an exciting visit to Hollywood 

Bowl at Broadway Plaza on 27th June 2024 as a celebration of all of their achievements. 

Prospect Coaches will be picking us up at 10:30am and taking us straight to Broadway Plaza. Here, children will 

enjoy bowling with their friends and will also be provided with a meal. We will be returning to school in time 

for the end of the school day so children will be dismissed at the usual time of 3:20pm. 

The cost of the visit will be £7.60 and can be paid for using the School Gateway app. 

If you would like your child to attend our visit to Hollywood Bowl, please complete and return the permission slip 

below and the attached offsite form by Friday 14th June and select a food option for your child to enjoy while we 

are there.  

If your child may require any medication throughout the visit such as an epi-pen, inhaler, insulin or any other 

class teacher.  

We hope that as many children will be attending as possible as it is a wonderful opportunity to have some fun and 

celebrate the end of their time at Uplands.  

Thanks for your continued support,  

 

 

Mrs Monk  

UKS2 Phase Leader 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I give permission for my child ________________________________________ in class 6T/6B to 

attend the Year 6 visit to Hollywood Bowl on 27th June 2024.  

Signed ____________________________ 

Food Options (Please tick)  

Beef burger & chips  Chicken nuggets & chips  
Beef burger & chips HALAL  Hot dog & chips  
Chicken fillet burger & chips  Birdseye chicken free dippers & chips  

 


